

Kären Clayton

Director Long Latency Health Risks 5S.1 Redgrave Court Merton Road Bootle Merseyside L20 7HS Email: Karen.clayton@hse.gsi.gov.uk

Mr Alan Greaves Greaves Consultants 165 Netherstowe Lane Lichfield Staffordshire WS13 6BA

12 August 2014

Dear Alan

## LEGIONELLA GUIDANCE L8 APPROVED CODE OF PRACTICE AND HSG274 TECHNICAL GUIDANCE

I would like to take this opportunity to express HSE's gratitude for the contribution you made to the recent review and revision of the 'Legionnaires' disease: The control of legionella bacteria in water systems – Approved Code of Practice and Guidance (L8)' and HSG274 Parts 1-3 Legionella technical guidance.

I appreciate that you all have busy work schedules but giving up your time voluntarily to share your knowledge, insight and expertise enabled my staff to deliver the documents in line with Professor Löfstedt's recommendations and timescales.

The priced, hard copy publication of HSG274 comprising Parts 1-3 is now available to order and as a small gesture of HSE's appreciation, please find enclosed your personal copy.

Thank you again for your valued contribution.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kären Clayton CChem, FRSC Director Long Latency Health Risk Division